
SHEBOYGAN COUNTY     RESOLUTION NO.   07   (2018/19) 

 
 Re: Approving Corporate Partnership Program with Lakeland University 
 
 WHEREAS, Lakeland University and Sheboygan County recognize that providing access to 
higher education opportunities for employees provides opportunities for employee growth, and 
 
 WHEREAS, Lakeland University and Sheboygan County wish to collaborate to offer such 
educational opportunities for Sheboygan County's employees, and 
 
 WHEREAS, Lakeland University has been a recognized leader in delivering bachelor's and 
master's degrees and continuing education coursework through flexible options and learning platforms, 
and 
 
 WHEREAS, Sheboygan County recognizes that a partnership with Lakeland University will 
provide its employees and their families with personalized admissions and academic advising services 
throughout the student lifecycle, and 
 
 WHEREAS, Sheboygan County recognizes that a partnership with Lakeshore Technical College 
and the University of Wisconsin-Sheboygan under similar terms would also benefit Sheboygan County 
employees and their families; 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Sheboygan County hereby agrees to act as a 
corporate partner of Lakeland University and approves the Memorandum of Understanding on file in the 
Human Resources Department. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that in the event UW-Sheboygan or Lakeshore Technical College 
wishes to pursue a corporate partnership with Sheboygan County, the County Administrator, upon 
recommendation of the Human Resources Director, may enter into a corporate partnership with said 
institutions of higher education. 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted this 19th day of June, 2018. 
 
 

HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE 
 
 
Edward J. Procek     Keith Abler      
Edward J. Procek, Chairperson    Keith Abler, Vice-Chairperson 
 
Charles W. Conrardy     Fran Damp      
Charles W. Conrardy, Secretary    Fran Damp 
 
       Roger Te Stroete     
       Roger Te Stroete 
 

Opposed to Introduction: 
 
              

 
Adopted 07/17/2018 


